
Dear Alumnae, Parents, Past Parents and Friends of Holy Names, 

It is our pleasure to announce plans for a Fall 2025 Alumnae Trip to Italy: October 18 – 
October 26!  We’re excited to offer this European getaway to one of the most beautiful 
regions of Northern Italy.   

This is an opportunity to: 

• Travel with a group of people who share a common connection to Holy Names 
• Broaden your perspective through shared memories 
• Enjoy a custom-designed itinerary with access to local experts and unique 

experiences.   

We’ll be traveling to the sparkling shores of Lake Maggiore, the romantic city of Verona, and 
the magical city of Venice.  Our tour includes a visit to the Borromean Islands, wine-tasting 
in the rolling hills of Valpolicella and Soave, wandering through the stunning Gardens of 
Sigurta in the Veneto region, and exploring the hidden gems in Venice.   

Our travel partner, the American Council of International Studies (ACIS), which has 
designed many trips abroad for Holy Names, has carefully curated a beautiful tour for us.  
ACIS is the gold standard of boutique travel experiences and we’re looking forward to a 
fantastic one-of-a-kind trip! 

To view the itinerary, tour price, and other details of the trip, click on the link below.  
Registration is now open.  If you submit your deposit by February 1, there is a $200 
discount.   
 
Tripsite is here: TripSite Trip Overview | ACIS Educational Tours 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  I can be reached at (518) 438-7895, ext. 
202, or arento@ahns.org.   
 
Sincerely, 
Ann Rento ’81, P’17 & P’18 
Admissions Director 
Italy trip Coordinator  

https://acis.com/tripsite-trip-overview/?key=MjAyNnw4NTEzMg==
mailto:arento@ahns.org

